
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Thursday, 06 May 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
In order to facilitate the smooth running and video recording of the First Holy Communion Ceremony 
we ask that the child/communicant comes forward first to receive Holy Communion and the parents 
stand behind the child either side.  See below and attached photo. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents should process back to their seat first and the child will follow.  Children have practiced this in 
both school and up in the church. 
 
After all children have received first communion, there will be an opportunity for those present 
to receive Communion. 
 
Please Note  

 All children are asked to be in their seats for 10.45am. 

 If time allows it, we hope to take a photograph of each first communicant and their parents. 

 All adults present are asked to wear face covering. 

 There will no toilet facilities available in the Church. 

 There is a Sit Down policy in place in the church grounds, parents are asked to park in the Car 
Park opposite the church. 

 Each family will have a pew to sit on and that is for the first communicant and 6 other family 
members. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 
Mr Donal Keenan 
PRINCIPAL 
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